
 

 

 

April 29, 2022 

Ms. Keely Martin Bosler, Director 
Department of Finance 
1021 O Street, Suite 3110 
Sacramento, California  95814

Dear Ms. Bosler: 

In a letter dated April 8, 2022, you notified the Joint Legislative Budget Committee, pursuant to Item 
8120-002-0001, Provision 2 in the 2021-22 Budget Act, of a request from the Commission on Peace 
Officer Standards and Training (POST) to transfer $2,184,000 General Fund from Program 6505-Training 
to Program 6500-Standards to implement provisions of SB 2 (Bradford).  The transfer will allow POST to 
purchase and configure a case management system and hire five key positions. The case management 
system, which must be operational by January 1, 2023, will allow POST to collect, track, investigate and 
store allegations of peace officer misconduct. 
 
I have reviewed the notification and concur with the request to transfer the funds. In addition, I waive the 
remainder of the 30-day review period, in order to allow POST to promptly procure the case management 
system and meet the deadline established by SB 2. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Nancy Skinner 
Chair 

cc: Members of the Joint Legislative Budget Committee 
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